
 

MPA Parent Council 

29.11.19 

Year Group  Parent  
Reception  Marty Oliver 
Year 1  Lisa Lee  
Year 2 Emma Wilkinson  
Year 3 Gemma Black  
Year 4 Marella Etheridge  
Year 5 No parent rep today 
Year 6  No parent rep today 
 

Agenda Item Actions Feedback 
Review minutes 
from last time 

 There is now an adult on the door in 
the mornings for Holly Blue Class. 

There have been no issues with soap 
since the last meeting.  

 
 
 
 

Feedback from 
HT question  

 
1.Is the school approachable?  
All parent council members 
reported back that the school is 
very approachable. The parents like 
the fact that the Head Teacher 
greets families in the mornings.  

Parents in Adonis Blue Class did 
report that for working parents who 
are not at the school often it can be 
hard to make contact with the 
teacher since emails are not shared.  
 
2. Home learning? 
Parents are generally happy with 
the home learning options that the 
school provides. Some parents 
would like a focus on spellings.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents can always email the 
office and these will then be 
forwarded to the class 
teacher. The teachers will 
then make contact.  
 
 
Y2 parents wanted to ensure 
children would be ready for 
SAT’s. There is a parent 
meeting in Spring Term.  
 
  

Reception   
2 positives  
one 
development 
point.  

Positives: 
Friday Flyer is really positive and 
informs parents well. There have also 
been many opportunities for parents 
to attend workshops. Parents/children 
are loving the opportunity to cook.  
Development points: 
Could the school produce an 
overview of communication for the 
application pack. Then parents would 

 
 



be really clear from the start on how 
to access information.  
 

Year One 
Parents 
2 positives  
one 
development 
point. 

Positives: 

The children have loved the theme 
this term. Communication from school 
has really improved. Also parents 
happy that children are having the 
opportunities with other local schools. 
(FOSS)  

Development: 

The pegs in the cloakroom. Could 
these be changed as the bottom 
pegs are tricky for the children. 

Can it be made clearer to parents 
how the emotional needs of children 
are being met? Could classes 
introduce a worry box?  

 

 

Year Two 
Parents 
2 positives  
one 
development 
point. 

Positives: 

The children and families are really 
happy and it has been a good term. 
The children have loved the theme. 
Parents and children are loving the 
ASC clubs that are on offer.  

 

Development: 

Nothing to develop  

 

Year Three 
Parents 
2 positives  
one 
development 
point. 

Positives: 

The school has managed the heating 
not working very well. Really happy to 
see the FOSS tournament at school.  
 
Development: 
As there has been a sick bug will there 
be a deep clean? (Our cleaning 
company were aware and took 
necessary measures) This is also 
increased if children do not wash 
hands.  
Can there be a worry box for children 
who are struggling with friendships?  
 

 

  



Year Four 
Parents 
2 positives and 
one 
development 
point 
 

Positives:  
 
Development Point: 
 

There was no feedback from 
the year group to be shared 
at this point.  

Year Five 
Parents 
2 positives and 
one 
development 
point 

No parent representative  
 

 
 

Year Six Parents 
2 positives and 
one 
development 
point 

No parent representative  
 

 

Head Teacher 
questions for 
next meeting?  

1. Did the school do too much for 
Christmas? 

2. Is there anything missing from 
the website that you think is 
needed?  

 

Date of next 
meeting  
 

Friday 31st January @ 2.00pm   

 

 


